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I do not agree with changing how any of the citizens of Oregon vote. Our laws have 

been established to be fair and not for Portland and the Metro areas to determine 

what is best for the rest of the state. This bill is labeled like a sheep in wolfs clothes.  

Another name for this is the popular vote.  

 

I say NO to this moving forward.  


